
     
 

 

 

 

 

 
 
Christmas Fair Friday 30th November 
Christmas arrives in earnest tonight with our Christmas Fair. Thank you to everyone who donated 
anything for the tombola, raffle, soft toy tombola or anything else. Thank you also to those of 
you who have managed to give your time in order for tonight to take place. The doors open at 
5.00pm and the entrance is through the main office door at the front of the building. Both 
sides of the site will have events and stalls. There is even talk that there will be a guest 
appearance by Father Christmas in his grotto! We hope to see you there! 
  
Northumberland School Games – Year 4 tennis. 
Well done to those who played in this event this week. Out of the six schools 
present we managed to finish in second place. There were some great games 
and as always the children were a pleasure to take out. 
Road Safety 
Last week all the children from Nursery to Year 6 had workshops on road 
safety by an officer from Northumberland County Council. The workshops were interactive and informative and 
gave age appropriate messages. Please can we ask for your support with this message as well, especially if older 
children are riding or scooting to school. Please could we also ask that when parking around school you are 
considerate to all users, including those on the pavements. Sometimes vehicles are parked on the pathways 
which makes it difficult for those using pushchairs and buggies. Thank you.   
Diary Dates 
Saturday 1st December  Pegswood Community Hub Christmas Fair 
Friday 7th December Nursery Open Afternoon for new starters 
Saturday 8th December Girls’ choir performance – St Margaret’s Church (7.00pm) Tickets 

available from Pegswood Community Hub 
Tuesday 11th December Key Stage 1 Christmas Performance (2.00pm) 
 Year 3 & 4 Christmas event (6.00pm) 
Wednesday 12th December Nursery & Reception Nativity Performance to grandparents (9.30am) 

Key Stage 1 Christmas Performance (6.00pm) 
Thursday 13th December Nursery & Reception performance for parents (9.30am) 
 Year 5 & 6 Christmas event (6.00pm) 
Friday 14th December Christmas Jumper Day – non-uniform 
Monday 17th December NO NURSERY AM 
 Nursery & Reception Christmas party (1.15pm-3.15pm) 
Tuesday 18th December Girls’ Choir trip to Houses of Parliament 6.45am-8.00pm) 

Year 3 & 4 Christmas Party (1.30pm – 3.15pm) 
Wednesday 19th December Christmas Dinner with Christmas jumpers (school uniform apart from 

jumper) 
 Year 1 & 2 Christmas Party 
Thursday 20th December House non-uniform day 
Friday 21st December   Christmas jumper can be worn (school uniform apart from jumper) 
 School closes for Christmas holidays (3.15pm) 
Monday 7th January  School opens for Spring Term 
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